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[bookmark: _GoBack]	Over the course of writing paper two, I find that I had a very difficult time finding the motivation to continue the process at a good rate. I wrote the paper for the due dates we had, but I overall had a difficult time letting my ideas flow on the paper. I realized that after the peer review, I had a good overall frame work, but I did not at all enjoy the paper at all. Over vacation, I tried my best to work on it but never really found a liking to how it came out. Finally, on Monday in class I tried to make my way through the draft, but I ended up basically starting all over again using pieces from my last paper. I genuinely wish we had another review session before handing it in. This is because I want someone to see my final draft to ensure all of my writing flows well and my elaborations are deep enough going forward. I am kind of disappointed with the way the paper came out. Although, I do think I did a better job of combining my sources together. For instance, the use of my peers’ papers in contrast with Pollan’s work. When I went through and highlighted my paper I realized I used a lot of evidence from everyone’s pieces and believe I should have used some more of my own ideas in there as well. I am hopeful that my next paper ends up better than this last paper. 
